
 

 

7th of June 2024 

 

Dear ESID board, 

I am writing to express my strong interest in the ESID Junior Country Representative role for 

Ireland. As a dedicated clinician and researcher in the field of Immunology, I am eager to 

help foster a network of young professionals who are committed to improving patient care 

and advancing research in immunodeficiencies.  

Currently, I am currently a Clinical Immunology trainee practising in St. James’s Hospital in 

Dublin, Ireland. My current work involves the clinical management of  patients with 

immunodeficiency, allergy and autoimmunity in addition to carrying through laboratory work 

and research in the area of immunodeficiency. In addition to my professional experience, I 

am currently actively involved collaborating with the ESID Clinical Working Party in to 

prioritise areas for guideline development in managing inborn errors of immunity (IEI). This 

role has allowed me to gain an understanding of the challenges and opportunities in this field, 

as well as to help develop my collaborative and organisational skills. On a local level, I been 

involved in initiatives to raise awareness for patients with IEI. For example, in 2021 I 

organised the World Primary Immunodeficiency Week in St. James’s Hospital in Dublin.  

As an ESID Junior Country Representative, I will work to promote the society's objectives, 

engage with fellow professionals, and support initiatives that enhance awareness and research 

in immunodeficiencies. I am particularly interested in facilitating communication between 

young professionals and established experts in the field, fostering a collaborative 

environment that encourages knowledge sharing. 

Thank you for considering my application.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Dr. Cliodhna Murray 

Immunology Department 

St. James’s Hospital 

James’s Street 

Dublin, Ireland 

 


